Good Evening Kingswood Families,

On Tuesday September 19" at 5:30pm we will be holding our first School Advisory Council
meeting for the year. It will be in the library and is open to the public.

The Kingswood Elementary School Advisory Council is made up of nine voting members which
includes three parents/guardians, three staff members, three community members, and the
principal. The principal is a permanent, non-voting member.

With many of our SAC members moving on to other schools we have some open positions for
Parents/Guardians and community members.

Parents/Guardians

» must be the parent or guardian of a child or children currently attending Kingswood Elementary
School.

Community members
= must not be employees of Kingswood Elementary School
= must not have children registered at Kingswood Elementary School

= must reside in the geographical area served by Kingswood Elementary School or provide a
service to or within the geographical area served by Kingswood Elementary School

If you know of someone who might be interested in joining our committee from the community,
please let us know.

SAC meetings are open to the public so interested parents can certainly attend.
According to the SAC bylaws:

» Members of the public who wish to address the school advisory council are asked to inform the
SAC through the chair or the school principal in writing at least one week prior to the school
advisory council meeting. They may address the meeting at the discretion of the chair.

If you are interested in joining us please send me an email at abriand@hrce.ca.
For more information about the SAC at Kingswood please visit our school’s website.

https://kwe.hrce.ca/kwe/school-advisory-council/school-advisory-council

You can also find information about SACs on the HRCE website.

https://www.hrce.ca/about-hrce/school-administration/school-advisory-councils



https://kwe.hrce.ca/kwe/school-advisory-council/school-advisory-council
https://www.hrce.ca/about-hrce/school-administration/school-advisory-councils

We look forward to seeing those interested in our SAC on Tuesday at 5:30pm.

Light snacks will be provided.

Andrea Briand Principal



